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Investing in long-life pavements will provide long-term benefits on joint project 

Madison – The Wisconsin Asphalt Pavement Association (WAPA) awarded the Village of 
Weston and the Village of Rothschild with the 2024 Local Asphalt Award, for their work to 
advance innovation in asphalt pavements. Both municipalities were recognized at a 
ceremony on December 3 during WAPA’s 65th Annual Conference in Wisconsin Dells. 

The Villages of Weston and Rothschild were already planning a joint project to build a new 
roundabout when a local WAPA member described the benefits of long-life pavements. 
Working closely with the project’s engineer, the villages modified their design plans to 
produce a pavement that will last longer and require only minimal maintenance for the 
foreseeable future.  

“These municipalities are prime examples of how collaboration and innovation can benefit 
everyone,” said Deb Schwerman, WAPA Executive Director. “Because of their forward 
thinking, they will be able to maintain this long-life pavement for years to come with 
minimal impacts to the daily users.” 

Michael Wodalski, Public Works Director for the Village of Weston, accepted the award on 
behalf of both villages. 

# # # 

“Asphalt. Wisconsin rides on us.” Established in 1948, WAPA is a statewide, non-profit 
organization representing the interests of the asphalt industry on a wide range of issues 
related to pavement design, construction, maintenance, specifications, costs, marketing, 
and policy at the local, state, and federal levels. WAPA’s mission is to promote quality 
asphalt pavements that are safe, sustainable, durable, and cost-effective. 

For more information, please visit www.wispave.org or contact Deb at deb@wispave.org 
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